
History of Cursillo When and where is 
Cursillo held

Cursillo is open to people of all 
denominations who believe in Jesus.  It 
was designed by a group of laymen and 
Roman Catholic priests in Spain to 
formulate a method to help renew the 
church in the 1940’s.  They called it 
Cursillo or a ‘short course’ in fundamental 
teachings of Jesus as lived out with other 
Christians.  In the 1950’s, Cursillo 
migrated from Latin America to the 
United States, and from its Catholic roots 
to many other denominations. The 
laypeople of Reformed Church of America 
in Central Iowa adapted the program with 
the support of the Lutheran Church in the 
1980’s and we continue to renew our 
approach while remaining true to the 
Cursillo method. 

The Central Iowa Cursillo begins on Thursday 
evening, and ends on Sunday evening, at the 
handicapped accessible Riverside Lutheran 
Bible Camp, Story City, Iowa. Visit our website 
for upcoming events. 

  Visit our website
centraliowacursillo.org

            Contact Us
If you have questions or would like additional 
information, please contact Cursillo News at 
cicursillo@gmail.com
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